
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Riverview School District Acknowledges Generous Work  
of Board of School Directors 
 
Pennsylvania public schools educate nearly 2 million students and over 950 students are in the Riverview School 
District. Each one of those students has an individual story and a different path they are taking into adulthood. The 
roads to success are as varied as the students, but they are not traveling this path alone. Parents, teachers, admin-
istrators, and support staff all play a vital role in the success of students. 
 
In January, we also pause to salute another group of nine people who spend dozens of hours each month 
voluntarily leading our schools and making difficult decisions – they are our school directors. 
School directors play a special part in our students’ education and they set the foundation for a strong education 
system in our local area.  
 
These elected officials spend countless hours reviewing budgets, approving curriculum and textbook choices, 
reviewing hiring decisions, adopting policy, and evaluating the academic and operational results of the district. They 
are our neighbors, friends, community leaders and engaged senior citizens doing a necessary job for the benefit of 
our children. 
 
As we continue to celebrate the success stories in our schools, let’s not forget our elected school directors who play 
a significant role in creating the environment where those successes can happen. Please take some time to 
acknowledge and thank the following local community members who volunteer their time and service to the 
Riverview School District: 
 

Dr. Maureen McClure – President 
Mr. David DiPietro – Vice President, Student Life Chair 

Mr. John Hackworth – Finance Chair 
Mrs. Lisa Ashbaugh – Education Chair 

Dr. Arlene Loeffler – Forbes Road and Legislative Delegate 
Mrs. Dori Tompa – Eastern Area Delegate 
Mr. Alex DiClaudio – Student Life Chair 

Mr. Jon Nelsen – Finance Chair 
Mrs. Jeanine Hurt Robinson 

 
Thank you for contributing to the SERIOUS SUCCESS of our students! 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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